
5th Year Subject Choice Information evening, Wednesday January 19th 2022 @ 7pm.

An information evening on 5th Year 2022 Senior cycle Subject Options will take place this
Wednesday, Jan 19th @ 7pm, for parents/guardians as well as the TY students themselves. We
also strongly recommend that parents/guardians of 3rd Year students - as well as the student
himself - who are intending to go directly into 5thYear attend this event.
Details and information pertaining to all Senior Cycle Subjects will be covered in this
presentation, in addition to other requirements such as College entry and advice in supporting
informed decision making regarding the Subjects on offer.
In line with other such events in these times, this event will take place via Zoom. Please see
Link below:

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86072387971?pwd=NTFieUg3VTlCZXY3WDlNUXFmazRjQT09

Meeting ID: 860 7238 7971
Passcode: 9AmLqU

We hope you and your son can join us for this important event.
Kind regards,
Ms. M. Costello
Ms.O.Brophy
(Guidance Department)

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86072387971?pwd=NTFieUg3VTlCZXY3WDlNUXFmazRjQT09

